
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 2024 

2024-2025 Officers 
Left to Right: Jean Shore (Treasurer), Diane Allen 
(Vice Chair), Denise Maier (Chair), Meg Dunham 

(Secretary), Carol Sorber (Activities) 

Mark Your Calendars! 
Our Next Meeting 

September 15 Activities Fair 
3:30 -5:00 Ashlawn Clubhouse 

 
This meeting will be our annual 

Activities Fair for members to sign up 
for small groups. The business 

meeting will be very brief to allow 
movement to explore and meet new 

friends.  Many leaders of small 
groups will be on site to discuss their 
groups with members and to answer 

questions. Those groups without a 
leader will have sign-up sheets and 
will be seeking a leader. Could that 

leader be you?  
 

Raffle prizes will be awarded for 
those that signed up early and for 

those that donated school supplies. 
Bring your orange and blue tickets to 

the meeting! 
 

Short Fun Trivia Contest 
Ice Breaker Bingo with a prize 

 
We hope to see you there! 

 

Please bring all your used eyeglasses to the 
September meeting!  

We are holding a donation drive for the local 
Lion’s Club. Ken Quantock will briefly share 

what happens to them after they are donated.  
The Lions Club is the largest provider of used 

eyeglasses to the less fortunate across the 
world. Let’s help people see!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Early Sign Ups were a success! We signed 
up 234 members and many of brand new 

neighbors.  Thank you to everyone that 
donated school supplies. The board was 

overwhelmed at the generosity of our 
membership and the schools were so very 
appreciative. Thank you to our Vice Chair, 
Diane Allen, who organized and delivered 
the supplies to every school in the county, 

TWICE!! This group rocks!!! 

Welcome to the Team! 
We would like to welcome  

Jeanne Lynch, Greeting/Hospitality Coordinator 
Carol Upton, Newsletter Coordinator 

Be on the lookout for a better look with Carol to the 
Monthly newsletter! She is far more capable than your 

Chair!!! 

Money Matters 

Starting Balance: 2657.78 

Deposits to Date: $2396.00 

(Early Sign ups and Name Tags) 

 

Expenses to Date: $316.32 

(Administrative and Name Tag Order) 

 

Ending Balance: $4737.46 

 

Upcoming Programming 

October: Who’s Who at the Lake? 
November TBD 

December: Happy Holidays, No Meeting 
January: Music Bingo with Sara D. 

February: A visit from Thomas Jefferson 
March: Nesting Abroad, Al & Sue Mink  

April:  TBD 
May:  TBD 

June: End of Year Party  
Have an idea for a monthly presentation? 

Share it with the board. 

October Meeting, Sunday, October 20 
Who’s Who at The Lake?  

Join us for an informative and fun meeting and learn about the LMOA Board and our operating committees, LMOA 
Administrative office staff, Water Safety Team, Beautification Corps, Lake Monticello Community Foundation, and 

Unlocking Help Program. There are many working pieces that make our little piece of paradise operate efficiently for all 
of us. Find out how they all work together and how you might get involved.  

We will be collecting bags of candy to support the Young Residents and Families Committee with their Bunker Pumpkin 
Walk on November 1st. Be entered to win a raffle prize for candy donations. More details in October newsletter. 

Contact us at LMNOFBoard@gmail.com 

 


